MINUTES
SPECIAL CALLED
MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL
OF THE CITY OF SAN SABA
February 24, 2021

The City Council of the City of San Saba, Texas convened into a Special Called meeting on
Wednesday, February 24, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., in the City Hall Council Chambers located at 303 S.
Clear Street.

Members in attendance were: Ken Jordan — Mayor
Robert Whitten — Mayor Pro-Tem
Oleta Behrens — Alderman
Shawn Oliver - Alderman
Marcus Amthor — Alderman
Michael Nelson — Alderman
Scott Glaze — Assistant City Manager

City Manager, Stan Weik was absent.

Others present were: Sabrina Maultsby — City Secretary
Charlene Lindsay — Treasurer

At 6:00 p.m. Mayor Jordan called the meeting to order.

PUBLIC COMMENTS - None

Mayor Jordan closed the Open Meeting and the San Saba City Council convened into executive
session to deliberate on matters pursuant to Texas Government Code 551.074, Personnel Matters
at 6:01 p.m.

Mayor Kenneth Jordan adjourned the Executive Session and reconvened into Open Session at
6:27 p.m. with the following action taken: The City of San Saba will be accepting Applications
for the City Manager Position at City Hall.

Mayor Kenneth Jordan and Assistant City Manager Scott Glaze gave a brief update regarding the
events and mishaps that occurred last week regarding the Winter Storm.

Being no further business, the Special Called meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:34 p.m.

Sdbrina Maultsby, City Secretary



